From: Jessica Phares

To: Joseph P. Filippi
Subject: Opposed to mandated vaccine for kids
Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 1:59:59 PM

Hello. My name is Jessica Phares and I strongly oppose the mandatory use of the COVID 19
vaccine on our Nevada students. Please put my opposition in record. Please note:

The students in Nevada deserve to maintain their Constitutionally guaranteed right to say "no"
to drugs for any reason. It is a violation of Nuremberg Code to force anyone to participate in a
medical experiment (and with non-FDA approved drugs, these vaccines qualify as
experimental). It is a violation of the 1st amendment to require anyone to violate his or her
religious beliefs in order to participate in society and especially at publicly-funded schools.

As a nurse, this also violates the principle of autonomy that we took an oath on. “Autonomy
is recognizing each individual patient’s right to self-determination and decision-
making. As patient advocates, it is imperative that nurses ensure that patients
receive all medical information, education, and options in order to choose the
option that is best for them. This includes all potential risks, benefits, and
complications to make wel-informed decisions.”

Thank you for your time.


mailto:jpfilippi@health.nv.gov

